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11th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Belinda, 
  
Our Association does not appear to have received a reply from you regarding our 
letter of 20th October 2016 - copy enclosed. 
  
Trusting we will hear from you in the near future. 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Michael MacNamara,                                                                                                                                                  

Hon Secretary,                                                                                                                                                      

National Executive,                                                                                                                                                 

ESBRSA 


